
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 15, 2017 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:   Marcatel Telecommunications, LLC 
 File No. ITC-214-20160819-00252 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Marcatel Telecommunications, LLC (“Marcatel”), by its counsel, hereby notifies the Federal 
Communications Commission of a change in the contact person.  My firm, Lukas LaFuria, 
Gutierrez & Sachs LLP (“LLGS”), continues to represent Marcatel.  David Nace, the previous 
contact point at LLGS, has retired. 
 
Please direct all future communications to the following: 
 
Robert S. Koppel 
Lukas LaFuria Gutierrez & Sachs, LLP 
8300 Greensboro Drive 
Suite 1200 
Tysons, VA 22102 
Tel. 703-584-8669 
E-Mail:  bkoppel@fcclaw.com 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert S. Koppel 
 
cc:  Ms. Adrienne McNeil, International Bureau 
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